
Dear Shinsky Orphanage Supporters: 
  
I hope you are doing well. I am sending this email to inform you that the 2018 
Shinsky Orphanage Golf outing is not going to take place this year.  This was 
certainly a difficult decision, however, we recognize that our schedules and 
demands limit our ability to contribute the necessary time to the golf outing. 
  
As of January 1, 2018, I am serving as the Chairperson of Board for NPH 
(Nuestros Pequeños Hermanos) USA, which requires a significant amount of my 
time. This responsibility includes leading our board and Regional Director’s efforts 
to raise monies for all of our programs in nine countries throughout Latin 
America.  In addition, I will continue to lead the fundraising efforts for Ciudad de 
los Niños Shinsky Orphanage and fulfill my work responsibilities at Grand Valley 
State University. 
  
I have cherished our time together and the support for a cause that has had so much 
positive impact on the lives of our children. This has truly been one of those 
“exceptional opportunities” that not only touched the hearts of the children we 
are serving, but the hearts of each-and-every one of us. 
  
I will make every effort possible to keep you informed of the progress made at the 
orphanage. Please know that you will always be in the hearts and souls of our 
children, Cindy and me. Thank you for all of your support.  With Deep 
Appreciation, John & Cindy Shinsky    
  

It is all for our children and their future!  (From beginning to graduation.) 

            
 

We still have significant needs for our children. 
Please consider a donation online at www.nphusa.org or send to: 
NPH-USA Shinsky Orphanage 
134 N LaSalle St. Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60602 – 1036 
Or Online at www.nphusa.org 

  



OUR ORPHANAGE FAMILY THANKS YOU FOR YOUR ONGOING 
SUPPORT, 
John & Cindy Shinsky 
 


